








GINGER PLANT

The offer from the volunteer Fire Brigade to spray ginger provoked
comment, most good, & little bad, and some uninformed. To clear up socme
misconceptions:

The reason why we tend to concentrate on ginger rather than other
plant pests are that ginger takes over more quickly than a lot of
other plants, it requires more effort to eradicate, and as it is not
(yetd) a noxious weed the responsibility is entirely ours.

Our local Fire Service (and indeed the Fire Service nationally) is
not fFinanced from your taxes. The money comes from a levy on all
property insurances.

Any money that the Fire Brigade earns from activities such as these
goes to buy equipment that is not covered by the annual grant. One
item currently being sought is cutting equipment for use in car
accidents.
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NEWSLETTER DELIVERY - by Wayne Edwards.

I think that most readers would Join me in complimenting our Editor, Tony
Bacon, for a thoroughly good job in putting together an entertaining an
informative Newsletter. (I didn’¢ pay him to say that, honest’/ — Ed.)

Unfortunately all his good work is in vain if for some reason Newsletters
are not being reliably and punctually delivered. And that’'s where I come
in.

It is my Job to receive the newsletters from Longley Printing and with a
team of thirteen distributors ensure that every housshold in our area gets
a copy.

For several months I blissfully believed that the distribution was working
like the proverbial ’well oiled machine’. However in recent weeks one or
two problems have been brought to my notice.

In one section of West Coast Road residents have been receiving two copies
of the newsletter, delivered by distributors from adjacent areas. In
another road a small group of houses has been missed altogether.

Please, if you know of anyone who is not receiving a copy contact me on
B1B-9376 and I will check and remedy the situation. I would also like to
hear about late deliveries. (Thke last two weren’t the fault of the
deliverers - £d.)

However now that the weather has become increasingly cold, wet and
belligerent please have some tolerance for our distributors. An occasional
delay of one or two days could result while they await more clement
conditions.

In addition to the approximately 400 copies delivered to residents in our
area another SO are now delivered to the adjacent Mountain Road area.
Copies are also available each month from the Waiatarua Library, the
Mountain Top Cafe and the Oratia Dairy. A copy is also posted to the Four
neighbouring Ratepayers’ Associations, our Deputy Mayor Gary Taylor,
Councillor Peter Furze and the Western Leader.















